
     Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

      50 Burrows Drive 

      Bingham 

      Nottinghamshire 

      NG13 7AT 

                

 

14th June 2023 

Sports Day – 22nd June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children are really looking forwards to Sports Day next week. We will be having a 

series of races in the afternoon and would like to invite parents to join us! 

 

Children will get changed into their PE kits in school and be ready to start the first race at 

14:00 but gate will be open at 13:30 for parents to come into school.  

 

Our school field is very exposed to the sun. We have a number of gazebos for the children 

and parents which will be set up with chairs but if you would like to bring an umbrella for 

shade please feel free. You may also wish to bring along a drink to stay cool as the 

weather looks to be hot again next week! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Gayle Ellis  

Head Teacher 


